
Biju Patnaik University of Technology, Odisha 
Corrigendum 

 

This is in reference to Notice no. BPUT-23027 Dated 8th September 2017. 

In the first paragraph of the notice, it was mentioned that GATE-2018 has become 
“Compulsory”, but it is in discussion stage and hence, this may kindly be read as 
“Optional”. 

 

Sd/- 

Director, P&IT 

 


